Worthington Town Council
Minutes
February 9, 2021

The Worthington Town Council met in regular session Tuesday, February 9, 2021
at 6:30 at the Town Hall. Members present were Tom Franklin, Kim Archer,
Gerren Cullison, Brian Stoner and Tom Shelton.

Tom Franklin made the motion to approve the minutes with Tom Shelton being the
second. Motion carried.

Brian Stoner made the motion to approve the claims with Tom Shelton being the
second. Motion carried.

The council made the decision to keep the old 3 ton truck and drop the insurance
coverage to liability only.

Officer O’Malley received a grant for $1,000.00 to send all 3 officers for training
for school resource officers. This will be in June 2021.

Officer O’Malley also is having a wall built in the police station for better
protection. Mr Souders has given an estimate of $1,800.00.

RQAW an engineering firm was on the agenda to introduce their company and to
offer their services. They have done several projects in Greene County.

Rick & Pam Harrington was present to talk about a sign for the Erie Canal. On the
north edge of town Bert Clark owns property and they are going to ask him if they
can put up a sign.

Jeremy & Autumn did not show up.
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